
From: Georgia Platt  
Sent: 27 May 2020 12:55 
Subject: Re: Neighbours sycamore tree 
Importance: High 

 

 

Thank you so much. I can confirm that this is what I wish to do. 

I have found a tree surgeon with an accreditation, so I will wait to hear back from 4 Cathcart 

Street and go ahead to get a quote to have the tree pruned back. 

 

Thank you again for such a swift response. 

 

Georgia 

 

 

On 27 May 2020, at 12:41, wrote: 

 

Hi Georgia 

  
Both your property and the one that immediately backs onto yours at 4 
Cathcart Street are in The Inkerman Conservation Area and therefore a Tree 
Officer will have to issue a permission for the tree works. 
  
You can request a prune back to the boundary with number 4 of the 
overhanging part of this tree and all we would need to do is inform number 4 
that you have made the request and as it is encroaching your property 
boundary you are entitled to do so. 
  
Regards 

  
The majority of Council staff are now working at home through remote, secure 
access to our systems. 
Where possible please now communicate with us by telephone or email. We have 
limited staff in our offices to deal with post, but as most staff are homeworking due to 
the current situation with COVID-19, electronic communications will mean we can 
respond quickly. 
 
 
 
From: Georgia Platt  
Sent: 27 May 2020 12:00 
Subject: Re: Neighbours sycamore tree 
Importance: High 

  

 

My address is 50 Willes Road and the tree is in a garden on Cathcart Street. 

 



I am a Camden resident. My neighbour's sycamore tree hangs over my garden and whilst I 

love trees, it is annoying to have to constantly be picking out the seedlings. It also blocks 

some light. I wanted to know if I have the right to get it cut back and if you could recommend 

a tree surgeon if it so happens that I can get it cut back. 

  

Thank you in advance for getting back to me. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Georgia 

  

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or 

copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in 

error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new 

Privacy Notice here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells you how we 

store and process the data we hold about you and residents. 
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